SERVING THE

BEST BALANCED AREA OF THE TWO CAROLINAS

LAURINBURG. NORTH CAROLINA
E O SCOTLAND BROADCASTING COMPANY
CRESTVIEW 6-2911

December 2, 1968

Mr. John Sampson,
4148 Wyeliff Drive,
Winston-Salem, N, C. 27106

Dear Mr. Sampson:

This is to thank you, sincerely, for your report on the
re_ception of WEWO's signals shortly after noon on November
27, 1968,

We are pleased to confirm your reception of our signals, as
plainly indicated by your report.

It is gratifying to know that our signals are heard as far
away as Winston-Salem, N, C.

Thank you again for your report.
Very truly yours,
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Truman Brock,
Chief Engineer WEWO AM-FM

-



